We are once again asking for help from professionals working directly or indirectly with children and young people with SEND and their families

Last year you helped us by participating in our first ever wide-ranging SEND survey and we were so grateful for the fantastic response. Hundreds of professionals participated, and we know many of you shared the survey with the children and families you work with, and they responded in their hundreds too.

We generated a huge amount of information and we’ve shared this widely and made lots of improvements as a direct result. You can read about some of these on the Norfolk SEND Local Offer website.

Now we need you to help us again so we can build on this success and measure how far we’ve come. It should only take about 15 minutes, there are lots of easy multiple choice questions and opportunities to tell us more if you want to.

Once again the survey is split into three parts: – one aimed at children and young people from eight to 25; one for parents and carers; and one for professionals. The main survey can be found on the Norfolk SEND Local Offer website.

The ask is:
1. Please can you complete the survey yourself and ask any other professionals working with young people with SEND and their families in your team or field to participate and fill in the professionals part of the survey. 
1. Please can you share the survey directly with the children and young people with SEND and their families that you work with and encourage them to participate.
1. If you have a website or social media accounts please could you share, retweet or post details about the survey.

We’ve included some resources to support you to make it as easy as possible. Please find in the pack:
1. A template letter to share with parents and carers explaining what we want them to do and why it’s important.
1. A graphic and message you could use on any mobile platforms your organisation uses to communicate with parents and carers.

The survey will be open until Friday 30 June. 
If you have any further questions or require any further support please contact kristina.fox@norfolk.gov.uk
Thank you so much for your support.


Michael Bateman 
Assistant Director of SEND Strategic Improvement and Early Effectiveness

